
Greenwell Point Public School  

 NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379        Fax:  444 71550        email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                  27th April 2016                         Term 2  Week 1 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
I trust you had a lovely holiday with your children or at least a change of routine. This 
term we welcome two new families to our school. Please make them feel welcome. 
 
Congratulations to the thirty plus children who attended the dawn service at Greenwell 
Point on Monday morning. They conducted themselves in a very pleasing and proud 
manner. Thank you to parents for organising their attendance.  
 
Tomorrow afternoon in the school hall commencing at  2.15 p.m. we will be having a 
school ANZAC service.  The service is a very basic service conducted by the captains, 
myself and visiting RSL representative Michael Kostivk who will present a collection of 
books to the school. Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
There will be a festival committee meeting in the library tomorrow afternoon            
commencing at 1pm.  Everyone is invited to this meeting. Planning is well on the way  
and new ideas and help will be most welcomed. If you  can’t attend meeting but have 
ideas or contacts to help make this festival the best ever please email the school or 
make contact when you have time. 
 
Kind regards 
Kate Murphy 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
SCHOOL WOOKBOOK– now due please 
We still have a few children in each class without their workbooks. Letters will be sent 
home on Monday. 
 
STEWART HOUSE 
If you would still like to make a donation of a gold coin, please return your envelope to 
the school office by Friday.   
 
OPPORTUNITY ‘C’ CLASS FOR 2017 (for academically gifted children) 
A Year 5 Opportunity ‘C’ class will be formed in 2017 for gifted and talented students in 
Year 4 in 2016.  Parents/carers of gifted and talented children in the Shoalhaven dis-
trict currently in Year 4 are invited to attend an INFORMATION EVENING 6pm Tues-
day 3rd May, 2016 at Illaroo Road Public School.  Online applications must be made 
26 April to 13 May at  www.schools.nsw.edu.au/ocplacement   contact Bob Lowe (DP) 
or Chris Klein (AP) on 44 210422 for more information. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
APRIL 
 
28 Festival Meeting 1pm 
 
28 ANZAC school service 
         2:15pm all welcome 
 
MAY 
 
10-12  NAPLAN  
 
10 Book Club due back 
 
JUNE 
 
6-7     Life Education Van 
 
15/16   Eisteddfod TBC 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Art by:  Megan Mank 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School 

has a Facebook page where we post 

lots of reminders, good news stories 

and share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss our 

on the  updates and photos on your 

devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s Green-

well Point Public School in the palm of 

your hand. 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 
Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 

use peanut butter at school. 
We have an anaphylaxis student 

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/greenwellpointschool/
http://www.schoolstream.com.au/download/?school=Greenwell+Point+Public+School&school-url=http%3A%2F%2Fgpps.myschoolstream.net


BOOK CLUB 
Book Club is due back to school on the 10th May, 2016 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 
NOWRA FAMILY SUPPORT SERVICE 
FREE Positive Parenting Program Workshop—For parents of children aged 0-12 years.  Learn about general par-
enting issues, children’s behaviours and how to  recognise and manage situations.  Enhance your skills, knowledge 
and confidence in 5 sessions on Mondays, commencing 9th May, 2016 until the 6th June, 2016.  Time:  10am to 12 
noon at the Nowra Family Support Service, Cottage 1, 80 Park Road, East Nowra.  To register call 4421 5499. 
 

BIRTHDAY’S 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Jacob in Year 2/3 turns 8 today and 
Holly in 4/5/6 turns 9 on Sunday 

MERIT AWARDS 
KINDER 

Noah Smith—For great effort in Maths 

Tori Hill—For great application in all areas 

Amelia Carson—For excellent participation in group discussions 

Connor Cleall—Excellent work in reading groups 

Destiny Chenhall—Improved application in all areas 

Cinta McKay—Trying hard to spell “Tricky Words” 

YEAR 1 

Chantelle Hupp—Effort in reading 

Tilly Bullers—Effort in poetry performance  

Max George—Taking on a leadership role in groups 

Noah Smith—Effort in writing tasks 

2/3 

Ava Kaszonyi—Writing a great argument “why we should play sport” 

Sophie Hirschausen—Display advanced research skills in her project about Kangaroo Island 

Nav Innes—Great attitude and commitment 

Curtis McKay—Improvement learning his tables in Maths 

Sophie Bond—Work improvements 

4/5/6 

Holly Anzellotti—Improved Reading 

Dominic Eyles—Great work in Maths 

Bradley Denny—Great improvement 

Giorjet Pinkard—Citizenship 

Asha Ganderton—Citizenship 

 

 

 


